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RE: Typhoon no.21

We deeply regret those who are suffering the loss due to the disastrous typhoon

occurred on 4 September 2018.

Having seen the incident, we are committed to supporting you as much as possible.

Please kindly note that under following circumstances we will offer free storage fee or

pull-out fee for those vehicles damaged by the typhoon no.21.

(O Storage fee during 15t September, 2018 to 30th September, 2018.

@ Pull-out fee for vehicles issued as domestic cargo during 15t September, 2018 to 30tk
September, 2018.

*Only apply to vehicles in our Senboku and Kobe yard which were damaged by the

typhoon no.21 AND were on our damaged cargo list AND were issued from these yards

as domestic cargo by 30tk September, 2018.

We are continually striving to provide high quality terminal services and your

continuous support is much appreciated as always.






